
RETAIL LIQUOR LICENSE NOTICE 
 

Take notice that Bruce and Carmen Wyatt, P. O. Box 1430 (5029 Shoshone Loop), 
Crossville, Tennessee 38557 have applied to the City of Crossville for a certificate of 
compliance and has or will apply to the Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage Commission at 
Nashville for a retail liquor license for a store to be named D & D Liquor and to be located at 
32 Crossings Way and owned by Bruce and Carmen Wyatt dba D & D Liquor Sales, LLC. 
 
All persons wishing to be heard on the certificate of compliance may personally or through 
counsel appear or submit their views in writing at City of Crossville, 392 N. Main St., 
Crossville, TN  38555 on Tuesday, April 8, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage Commission will consider the application at a later date to 
be set by the Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage Commission in Nashville, Tennessee.  Interested 
persons may personally or through counsel submit their views in writing by the hearing date to 
be scheduled by the TABC. 
 
Anyone with questions concerning this application or the laws relating to it may call or write the 
Alcoholic Beverage Commission at 500 James Robertson Parkway, 3rd Floor, Nashville, TN  
37243, telephone (615) 741-1602. 
 
 
NOTE ON ADVERTISEMENT: 
 
The title of the notice shall be all capital letters and at least 10 point size.  The text of the 
notice shall be at least eight point type size and the size of the entire notice shall be not less 
than two columns by two inches of newspaper space. 
 
Notice shall appear for at least three (3) consecutive issues immediately preceding the date 
that the applicant applies to the city or county for a certificate of compliance. 


